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Zhou Enlai send a telegram informing the Chinese leadership that he will stay one day
longer in Burma.
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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

(Top Secret)

 Vice Minister Li:   
  
Because of the sincere invitation by the prime minister of Burma, Premier [and
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the PRC] Zhou [Enlai] has decided to stay one more day
in Burma and will not return home until the 30th. The meeting at Nanning thus will
also be postponed for one day. So this special report.

 The Foreign Ministry
 27 June 1954 


